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Intervention by POLAND

· The UNECE Strategy on Education for Sustainable Development has been translated into Polish and it is available to the public on the web site of the Ministry of the Environment. 

· The national focal point has been designated but there is no specific working group responsible for implementation of the Strategy yet. But we are now during the process of establishing such group, which will include representatives of Ministry of the Environment, Ministry of Education, UNESCO, NGOs and other relevant stakeholders.  

· An interesting example of Polish activity on education for sustainable development is “Eco Media Forum”, which was held in parallel with International Ecological Fair POLEKO on November 2006 in Poznan City.

The “Eco Media Forum” is a forum for sharing information, ideas and good examples in environmental education and education for sustainable development. It provides an inspiration and generates new partnership. It is also interactive and fun event, where children and adults can experience a range of innovative activities relating to environmental themes.

This is a meeting ground for local, regional and national authorities, environmental and educational institutions, NGOs, media and other stakeholders.

There was a lot of interesting activities held this year during Eco Media Forum i.e. seminars, conferences, workshops, exhibitions, multimedia events like Green Cinema Festival of environmental films, a showroom of multimedia presentations, educational games based on ecology and sustainable development, entertaining activities for children and youth.

Each year this initiative gathers a great number of exhibitors and visitors under one roof – which is a significant indicator of successful event.

